STATE OF ALASKA IRFP NUMBER 2520H036
AMENDMENT NUMBER ONE (1)

Department of Transportation &
Public Facilities
Statewide Contracting and
Procurement
3132 Channel Drive, Suite 350
Juneau, Alaska 99811-2500

THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED: April 1, 2020

IRFP TITLE:
INDIRECT FUNDING ANALYSIS

REVISED DUE DATE:  April 10, 2020 at 2:00pm prevailing Alaska Time

This is a mandatory return Amendment. Your proposal may be considered non-responsive if this signed amendment is
not received [in addition to your proposal] by the date and time proposals are due.

State Signature

Signature: Date:
Name: Tom Mayer
Title: Procurement Specialist IV

Vendor Signature

Business Name: Date:
Printed Name:

Signature:

Title:

The following questions have been submitted by the vendor community.

Question 1: It appears the State has only removed the CPA requirement, but is still limiting experience to
Accounting Firms, and those who hold accounting certification. As this qualification was not modified,
does this mean that non-accounting firms, or firms who do not employ accountants do not qualify
under the experience requirements?

Answer 1: Yes.

Question 2:  Our initial concern with the original language of the RFP still exists with the modified language. Will
you consider modifying this language further?

Answer 2: No.

Question 3: When was the last time that this analysis was performed? If possible could you please send me a copy
of the reports that were submitted as part of the last analysis?

Answer 3: This type of analysis has not been performed for the department in the past and there are no previous
reports.




